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We are so looking forward to the children returning to school on the 8™ March. A letter
will be sent out to you shortly but we will be returning to the same routines and
procedures as in September.

The bus will collect children as normal on the Monday and school dinners will be
available to order starting on the Week 3 Menu.

More information will follow.

Kerry Crinks
Senior Lead
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Diary Dates
Monday 8" March - Return to school
Thursday 1st April — Last day of term
Friday 2" April — Good Friday
Monday 19t April — School starts J







